
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O 4  –  F E B R  U A R Y  2 0 2 3  

 

We Play at: 

 
Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 
Campbelltown NSW 2560 

Thursdays 10am 
 

Camden Senior Citizens Club 
John St Camden 

Saturday 12.45pm 
 
 
 
 

Our Committee 

 

President 
Christine Edge 

 
 

Vice President 
Vi Martin 

 
 

Secretary 
Sue McGarrity 

 
 

Treasurer 
Kerrie Frew 

 
 

Welfare 
Brenda Barnard 

 

Committee 
 

Irene Hrabica 
Linda Kable 

 

Inquiries:  

Sue McGarrity 
 Ph 0402 351 339 

 

 

 

About Our Club 

The Collegians Bridge Club 
had its beginnings in 1973.  
It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 
in 1982 and moved to its  
present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  
in 1986. 

 
The club has approximately 
65 members and conducts 
lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  
and we welcome new       

members and visitors. 
 

Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 

Matchpoints:  
Each pair receives a calculated number of  
matchpoints per hand depending on how well  
you played that board compared to other pairs.      
This score is the total number of matchpoints 
that your pair received across all the 
boards played that session. 

%: This score is the number of    

matchpoints your pair  received from all 
hands,  expressed as a % of all the 
matchpoints available in that session.  
     eg Sheila and Tim received 172.8              

matchpoints from  a possible 270 on 
that day = 64% 

Masterpts: 
Players who achieve top 
results in an event are 
awarded Masterpoints 
according to their placing 

and the number of pairs, individuals or teams who played in the event. Our Masterpoints   
Secretary, Richard Riedel provides the Australian Bridge Federation with the masterpoint  
details of every game played at our club. The ABF administers the Masterpoints Program as a 
way of nationally grading Australian players and recognising player  achievement. 

Club and Player Surveys 
The ABF has set up an Online Bridge Committee to investigate all aspects of 
online bridge with a view to strengthening the future of the game. They have 
asked clubs and players to complete a short online survey by 28 February. I 
will forward the links by email for anyone who wishes to participate. 

Thursday 16 February 
 

This Thursday will be a RED POINT EVENT — come along for a good day of 
Bridge as well as some fun activities and prizes to celebrate Valentines Day. 
 

 

The Results Report Explained 
 

A new player asked to have the results sheet on the website explained. 
        Here goes.       Did you know that …... 

Best Wishes to Members  
 

• It’s great to hear that Brenda Barnard is 
recovering well  

• Shane Grogan has had his hip operation  and 
we hope to see him back with us very soon 

• Unfortunately  Pat Johnston has broken her 
arm. Speedy recovery, Pat. 


